

July 9, 2005

Mr. Geoff Davidian 4101 North Prospect Avenue Shorewood, Wisconsin 53211

Dear Mr. Davidian,

This letter is in reply to your request to view the fee agreement between the library board and our attorney, as well as his invoices.

There is no written fee agreement, however copies of the invoices will be on file in the Village Manager's office for you to review. If you wish to take a copy, the usual copying procedure applies. Note that the invoices have been redacted per applicable law.

Sincerely,

Jeff Hanewall

President Library Board of Trustees

Cc. Library Board

Dennis Fisher, Library Board Attorney Chris Swartz, Village Manager Ray Pollen, Village Attorney